
 
 

 

National Training Course in Thyroid Ultrasound and FNAC for 
Endocrinologists and Specialists in Thyroid Disease 

 
Wednesday 5th December, 2012 – 09.00 am to 5.00 pm 

 The Royal College of Pathologists, 2 Carlton House Terrace,  
London SW1Y 5AF 

 
In response to the continuing demand we are running this course again on the 5

th
 December 

2012. The venue on this occasion will be The Royal College of Pathologists on the day 
following the 61

st
 meeting of the British Thyroid Association. 

 
This popular one-day course is an essential part of the national training scheme for 
certification in the use of ultrasound in the management of thyroid diseases by non-
radiologists. The other essential components of the scheme, upon which guidance will be 
given, must be arranged locally. 
 
The curriculum for training and certification for neck ultrasound by non-radiologists has been 
drawn up jointly by the British Thyroid Association and the Royal College of Radiologists. The 
programme is also supported by the Society for Endocrinology and approved by the Royal 
College of Physicians from whom CPD has been approved. The training programme is 
appropriate for established clinicians who manage thyroid diseases and thyroid cancer and 
SpRs. 
 
The workshop includes the essential core knowledge to proceed to Level 1 certification and 
includes sessions on the theory, principles and practice of ultrasound and its application to 
the neck and thyroid examination and biopsy. As well as the appropriate theory content, the 
course will include practical hands-on sessions in neck ultrasound concentrating on the 
thyroid gland. There will also be a workshop on how to perform ultrasound guided fine needle 
aspiration cytology on the thyroid gland. The programme and details will be sent to successful 
applicants. Unsuccessful applicants may join the waiting list for the next course and will be 
given priority. 
 
To apply please fill in the form on the following page. 
 

Dr Malcolm Prentice, Consultant Endocrinologist for the British Thyroid Association 
 

Dr Jake Powrie, Consultant Endocrinologist, Guy’s and St Thomas’ NHS Foundation 
Trust 

 
Dr Rose Ngu, Consultant Maxillofacial Radiologist, Guy’s and St Thomas’ NHS 

Foundation Trust 
 
 

 

  

 

 
 British Thyroid Association Society for Endocrinology Royal College of Physicians of London 

 

 



National Training Course in Thyroid Ultrasound and FNAC for 
Endocrinologists and Specialists in Thyroid Disease 

 
I wish to attend the “National Training Course in Thyroid Ultrasound and FNAC for 
Endocrinologists and Specialists in Thyroid Disease” on Wednesday 5th December, 
2012 – 09.00 am to 5.00 pm at The Royal College of Pathologists, 2 Carlton House 
Terrace, London SW1Y 5AF 
 
I have completed this form and also enclose the registration fee (which includes 
lunch) of: 
 
£200 for Consultants    £150 for Trainees/SpRs  
 
Please make cheques payable to: 
 
“Guy’s and St Thomas’ Charity” 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
(Please print details clearly) 
 
 
Title…………….First name……………………………….Surname…………………….. 
 
 
Grade………………………………………..Speciality……………………………………. 
 
 
Address………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Email address…………………………………………………………………………….….. 
 
 
Telephone number ………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Please return this form together with your cheque to: Dr J Powrie, Diabetes and 
Endocrine Unit, 3rd Floor, Southwark Wing, Guy’s Hospital, Great Maze Pond, 
London SE1 9RT, UK by the 1st October 2012. 
 
Please note: places are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served 
basis on receipt of full payment and the application form. 
 
If unsuccessful I wish my application to be added to the waiting list for the next 
workshop: 
 
Yes   No  


